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Call for Workshop Proposals 
Prevent Child Abuse Arizona's Statewide Child Abuse Prevention Conference, now in its 
27th year, brings together hundreds of child welfare professionals from a variety of 
sectors across Arizona for two days of learning, inspiration, networking, connecting, and 
brainstorming. This year's event will be held virtually July 13-14, 2021.  

Are you interested in presenting an engaging workshop on child maltreatment prevention? 
Please send us your proposal! Our theme this year is Cultivating Trust, and we are especially 
interested in workshops that incorporate key strategies such as: 

• Teaching relationship and resilience skills
• Cultivating trust in family, personal and/or professional relationships
• Strengthening supports for families
• Normalizing help-seeking behavior
• Creating trust between parents and child welfare service providers
• Engaging rural populations
• Honoring family culture
• Creating communities that help families thrive
• Ensuring a strong start for children
• Promoting social norms that protect against violence
• Promoting diversity, equity and inclusion
• Working with youth

To submit a proposal, download the form at pcaaz.org/call-for-workshops, and send the 
completed form to cj@pcaaz.org by March 5, 2021. 

Sponsorship opportunities are available to organizations wishing to demonstrate 
and amplify their commitment to the well-being of Arizona children and families. 

To inquire about these opportunities, please contact rebekah@pcaaz.org. 
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